
 

Greetings Families!  

If your child is new to our Toddler Program (or your Infant is transitioning to Toddler in 

August) he/she will have a Gentle Start to help with getting acclimated to the Toddler 

environment. Please note the pick-up times below as they are unique to new Toddler 

students.  

 

Below is the schedule for the Gentle Start. Students may be dropped off 

between 7:30-8:15 a.m. in the morning. 

 August 22nd (10:00 am pick up) 

 August 23rd (10:00 am pick up) 

 August 24th (10:00 am pick up) 

 

After the first week, teachers will communicate to parents the child’s schedule moving 

forward based on each individual child’s adjustment. Usually, children are ready to begin 

their typical dismissal schedule following the first week of the Gentle Start.  

If you have any questions regarding the Gentle Start, please contact our Infant/Toddler 

Director, Sara Aronson, at saronson@montessoriacad.org .  

 

Thank you!  
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